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January 19, 2010

Ms. Michelle Richardson

Euless, Texas

Dear Ms. Richardson:

Thank you for contacting me regarding male circumcision.

As chair of the Senate Committee on Health and Human Services, 1 appreciate your
thoughtful research. The Legislature convenes for its next session in January 2011. As

we begin to prepare, I will review this issue closely with your suggestion in mind.

In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me again regarding issues of
importance to you.

Very truly yours,

Senator Jane Nelson





